
 

 

Commissionerate of Technical Education, Gujarat 

Admission Committee for Professional Courses (ACPC) 
Website: https://acpc.gujarat.gov.in                              Help line: 07926566000 

   
Date: 30th July, 2024 

Important Notice for GPAT 2024 qualifying cut-off 
for M. Pharm Admission Process 2024-25 

All aspiring candidates for M. Pharm courses are hereby informed 

that, Cut-off percentile for GPAT 2024 has been declared by NBEMS 

and PCI on 29th July, 2024 (GPAT 2024 Cut-off Notice) and your 

qualified status can be viewed on NBEMS website (GPAT 2024 

qualification status). All candidates having results displayed as “Not 

Qualified” are hereby informed to appear in PGCET 2024 examination 

to become eligible for further admission process. 

 

If a GPAT candidate is qualified based on reserved category cut-off 

percentile, such candidates shall have to upload/produce the 

concerned valid category certificate issued by authorities empowered 

by Government of Gujarat as prescribed in admission rules to be 

considered as GPAT qualified candidate. If such candidates fail to 

upload/produce the concerned category certificate as stated above, 

their candidature shall be considered as Non-GPAT and they shall 

have to appear in PGCET 2024 to become eligible for further 

admission process. 

 

All the aspiring candidates and stakeholders are informed to be 

updated with ACPC website: https://acpc.gujarat.gov.in/me-

mpharm-courses for schedule and other announcements/updates 

related to admission process. 

 

For any further assistance call the helpline OR visit nearby designated 

Cyber Center OR mail to  mpharmedit.acpc@gmail.com 

 

 
            sd/- 

Member Secretary 
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